

Killamarsh Infant and Nursery School



Learning Muscles

As a school we know it is important for children to know how they learn as this helps them to learn more effectively. To help the children with this we have introduced some new characters into our community to help us. Attached to this newsletter we have a list of our new friends so that you can also share them with your children. We are introducing them to the children over time. Look out in your child's classroom for more information.

Thank you to all parents who have attended our phonics meetings over the past few weeks. We hope the information has helped. We are still working as a school on promoting writing and knowing phonics is so important when spelling! Please encourage your child to write whenever you can and practice his/her skills.

Derbyshire County Council

Wednesday 21st October 2015

Special points of interest:

- © 21st October

 Parent consultations
- © 22nd October 2/1B assembly
- 23rd OctoberPink Day
- 23rd OctoberLast day of term
- © 3rd November Children return to school

Pink Day



On Friday it is pink day. You had a flyer recently about how the school is planning to be involved this year.

Miss Whitehead has organised this with Mrs. Atkin and the school council. I am sure we will have lots of fun.

It is with great sadness that I have to inform you that Miss Whitehead is leaving us on Friday. She has been an amazing asset to the school and we wish her success in the future. We will miss her very much.





Celebration Assembly

2W Molly Eusman, Summer Ayrton, Connie Dawson

2/1B Ben Haddington-Plant, Corey Kay, Ellis Laming

1J Skye Layton-Saunby, Jonathan Bower, Heidi-Rose Cairns

FS25 Noah Malcolm, Petrina Ashforth, Joshua Howe

FS2D/H Jada Hattersley, Jacob Jones, Roman Jenkins-Sills

Nursery Stars Amelia Pickering, Riley Monaghan, Lilly-Mae Eckhardt, Charlotte Hames, George Walker

Attendance Y2/1B, FS25, 2W

Sports Stars Reception, Millie Briggs

Photographs

When we return in November we have individual photographs on Wednesday 4th. Mrs. Wormleighton will let you know if you need to come to school early to have photographs taken will pre-school children if you have requested this.



If you <u>have not</u> requested your child's photographs to be taken with a sibling in the Junior school we will not do so. Every child will have an individual photograph taken as well as with siblings in this school. If children refuse to have a photograph taken we will let you know.

This is the first time we have used this photographer and so any feedback would be really useful. Please look out for the feedback sheet that will come out at about Christmas time.

It is hard to believe we are at the end of the first term and we have a break ahead. Please have a go at the holiday tasks and work with your child on each task. The children do not return to school until Tuesday 3rd November. We welcome to our community Mrs. Dawn Curry and her staff who are starting the wrap around care for our children.—Killamarsh Kids Club. It sounds great fun. They will be in the school hall during Parents Consultation time so please go along and hear about the exciting activities that will be happening.

Don't forget to turn back your clocks one hour this weekend. The following weekend is Halloween. Please remind your children to be aware of the elderly in the community who may be scared by children knocking on their doors.

Have a wonderful break and enjoy your children!! Julia Daine

Page 2 Newsletter Title